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Gerontology & Geriatrics Research

From: Pandey, Akhilesh <akhilesh.pandey@ttuhsc.edu>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 10:30 PM

To: Gerontology & Geriatrics Research

Subject: RE: Confirmation as an EB Member

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi JGGR! 

  
Thank you for your email. I would love to be part of EB member and support. 

If you need any thing please let me know. Below is my faculty website pages and you can find many things there about 
my research field, experties, area, awards. if you need any picture you can contact me. But before you put any thing on 

your webpage please send me a copy, I will check and correct it. 
  

Kind regards. 

Kindest regards 
Sincerely  

 
Akhilesh 

Akhilesh K. Pandey, Ph.D.  

 
Research Faculty 

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center,  
School of Medicine, Department of Neurology 

3601 4th St. STOP-9424, Lab# 4A155, 
Lubbock, Texas -79430, U.S.A. 

Email: akhilesh.pandey@ttuhsc.edu 

Lab phone: 806-743-1382 
http://www.ttuhsc.edu/centers/aging/staff/akhileshpandey.aspx 

http://www.ttuhsc.edu/som/neurology/ 
http://www.ttuhsc.edu/research/faculty/Neuroscience.aspx 

http://www.ttuhsc.edu/research/faculty/Biochemistry_Cell_and_Molecular_Biology_and_Chemistry.aspx 

http://www.ttuhsc.edu/research/faculty/Aging_Geriatrics.aspx 
http://www.ttuhsc.edu/research/faculty/Reproductive_Biology_Obstetrics_and_Gynecology_Women_Health.aspx 

 
It always seems impossible until it's done." -Nelson Mandela 

  

From: Gerontology & Geriatrics Research [editor.jggr@omicsinc.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 2:11 AM 

To: Pandey, Akhilesh 

Subject: Confirmation as an EB Member 

Dear Dr.  Akhilesh Kumar Pandey, 
Greetings from our Journal of Gerontology & Geriatrics Research 
Hope you are doing well 
Thank you for your constant support towards the success of Journal. 
It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving the prestigious role as an 

Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 
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In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby “Reforming the Editorial 

Board” of the Journal.  So I request you to send an acceptance and confirmation mail to continue to be a part of 

honourable Editorial Board or else you may withdraw the Editorial board membership by sending a confirmation email. 

  

We have also come up with new initiative to publish the Editorial Board member’s Research interest & work contribution 

towards the scientific field in the form of power point presentation (PPT), freely. This presentation should contain at the 

minimum of 5-7 slides consisting of your basic research interest, your views/thoughts and further message and it should 

be useful to the students, scholars & scientific community. 

  

We will make this presentation accessible in our journals if you give your consent. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

  

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

  

Best wishes 

  

Regards 

Katie Flores 

Journal of Gerontology & Geriatrics Research 

  


